
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN  
TOWN OF NEW BOSTON 

 
New Boston Solid Waste Transfer Station 

And Recycling Center 
PO BOX 250 

NEW BOSTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
03070 

 
Request for proposal (RFP); 
Residentially Generated Solid Waste Disposal Contract. 
 
Scope of services: 
The New Boston Board of Selectmen is requesting proposals providing a multi-year contract for the 
disposal of approximately 900 tons annually of residentially generated solid waste delivered to your facility 
by 75 yard Tri-axel trailers. Contract ranging from 3 to 5 years is requested with a starting date of January 
1, 2016.  Extended contracts will be considered depending on favorable fee structures.  CPI should not be 
part of pricing factors. 
 
Facility Details: 
New Boston operates a residential drop off facility and has a very strong recycling program in place.  
Commercial haulers do not access the facility. Minimal non-burnable materials and construction debris are 
allowed in the solid waste stream. 
 
Considerations: Contract pricing, length of contract, logistics, ease of access to disposal site and wait time.  
 
Date of Submission and Opening: 
Proposals shall be received no later than 2:00 pm on Wednesday September 16, 2015 by Certified Mail.  
Proposals will be opened and read aloud at 2:00pm in the Selectman’s office.  Any submissions received 
after this time will not be considered. 
 
 Submissions are to be mailed to: 
                                                           Town of New Boston 
                                                             Board of Selectmen 
           PO Box 250 
                                                     7 Meetinghouse Hill Road 
                                            New Boston New Hampshire, 03070 

                                Attention: Town of New Boston Solid Waste RFP 
 
 



 

 

 
Contract Award: 
Proposals will be reviewed with final discussion and contract award at the normal Selectman’s meeting at 
6:00 pm September 21, 2015. The New Boston Board of Selectman reserves the right to reject any or all of 
the proposals. Final decision will be in the best interest of the Town Of New Boston. 
  
Additional request: 
New Boston will consider separate proposals for disposal of approximately 215 tons of demolition material 
per year, delivered to your facility by 40 yard demolition containers. 
 
All interested parties are welcome and encouraged to visit the New Boston Transfer Station located at  
412 Old Coach Road, New Boston NH. 
 
Inquires may be directed to: 
Gerry Cornett 
603-487-5000 (W) 
603-716-0331 (C) 
 
 
 
 
 


